

## Sandgate Primary School

Everyone deserves the taste of success

# Newsletter

Issue 2 17th September 2021

It has not been a standard week at Sandgate Primary!

The Ofsted team, comprising of two HMI and one Ofsted inspector, arrived with us on Wednesday morning for a two day visit. It was a very busy couple of days with inspectors visiting lessons, looking at documents, talking to staff and conferencing with children.

Thank you to those families who took the time to complete the online Parent View questionnaire — your feedback helps us to know what you feel the school does well, along with areas we might improve to make it even better.

The report itself will not be released to us for a number of weeks, but will be made available to you as soon as it is ready.

Although we have to wait for the full details, I want you all to know how incredible the children were — but then they always are. Their enthusiasm for school, positive relationships but most of all happiness shone through.

On behalf of all the staff, I would also like to thank you for the encouragement, emotional check-ins and sympathetic glances you gave — it meant a lot to us all.

Enjoy your weekend — I know the staff will!

**Best Wishes** 

**Matthew Green** 

# YEAR 2 PANTHERS HAVING FUN AT FOREST SCHOOL!

Monday 20th Sept	Tuesday 21st Sept	Wednesday 22nd Sept	Thursday 23rd Sept	Friday 24th Sept
Lunchtime Multi Sports	Karate (Small Hall)			Lunchtime Football
Club—Years 1 & 2	3.30-4.30			Club—Years 3 & 4
After School Football	(Please contact Sensei			
Club—Years 5 & 6	Trevor on 07966686377)			
3.15-4.30				
(permission slip required)	Ootiboo Club (Yr 2)			
	3.15—4.00			



Have Fun Try doing something new.
Gain Confidence.

Grow and Learn 'Join Guides'
Have Adventures

Guides is for all girls aged 10-14
Make new Friends. Take the Lead.
Challenge Yourself.

Please come along to a 'Taster Evening'
To make 'SMORES' outside, a traditional
Guiding Activity.

On Thursday 7<sup>th</sup> October 2021 (6.45pm – 8.30pm) At St Georges Hall, Audley Rd, Folkestone

CT20 3QA.
Please contact: Deborah Bates, Unit Leader,

via our e-mail
Account 4cg2018@gmail.com

To register your daughter now and obtain further details.

# Year 3 have been very busy, they have built this amazing Iron Man!







### Individual Photos

Individual photos will take
place on
Tuesday 21st September and
Wednesday 22nd September

If you would like a sibling/ family group photo, please ensure you have returned your slip

Sibling/family groups which include pre-school children will be taken on Tuesday afternoon between 3.15pm and 4.00pm and on Wednesday morning between 8.30am and 8.50am (in the small hall)

### **Meet the Teacher**

Wednesday 22nd September
3.15pm and 5.00pm
15 slots for each session
Years 1—6 (Not Panthers)

Thursday 23rd September 3.15pm and 5.00pm 15 slots for each session (Panthers only)

Foundation Phonics
Workshop
(Virtual)
Monday 27th September
@ 5.30pm